

Salish Kootenai College

P.O. Box 70 Pablo, MT 59855 Ph. 406-275-4800 Fax 406-275-4801



June 12, 2023

Dear Selection Committee:

This letter is in support of Lindy Warden's nomination to the MPSEOC Board of Directors.

Lindy serves as the Director of Early College Outreach & Recruitment at Salish Kootenai College. She is a dedicated professional who brings a fresh perspective to the work of outreach and recruitment. She has been an active participant in the work of MPSEOC. She has been instrumental in organizing SKC's participation in the Tribal College tour, which was highly successful.

I believe that Lindy will be an excellent and committed Board Member. SKC will support her participation should she be selected.

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any additional information that you may need to support Ms. Warden's selection to serve on the MPSEOC Board of Directors.

Sincerely,

Sandra Boham

President, Salish Kootenai College

Dandia L. Boham

Sandra_boham@skc.edu